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(Translation)

Motion on
"Annual tariff reviews with the two power companies"
passed by the Panel on Economic Development
at the meeting on 11 December 2012

That, with regard to the higher-than-inflation electricity tariff increase proposed
by CLP Power Hong Kong Limited (CLP) for the second consecutive year, this
Panel finds it unacceptable, and thus urges the Administration to press CLP, as a
public utility company, to be aware of its social responsibility and strive to
suppress the level of tariff adjustment for 2013 so as to ease the financial burden
of the general public by making use of every possible means, including adjusting
the balances of Fuel Clause Recovery Account and Tariff Stabilization Fund
("TSF"), and in the meantime, the Government should also, when conducting the
mid-term review on the Scheme of Control Agreements next year with the two
power companies, grab the opportunity to require them to expand the sources of
funds of TSF, such as by allocating certain proceeds from property development
to TSF, so as to mitigate the pressure of tariff increase.

Moved by Dr Hon Elizabeth QUAT, JP



